
Taxes Filed Free Campaign 
 

 
 

United Way of Palm Beach County has partnered with the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) to bring 
free tax preparation service to those in our community with an annual household income of $66,000 
or less in 2018 and focus on those who may be eligible to claim the Earned Income Tax 
Credit  (EITC) of up to $6,431. 
VITA sites will open on Monday, January 28, 2019. Please stay tuned for site locations and times, 
information on what to bring to your tax filing session, as well as fliers and posters to share with 
members of the community who would benefit from this free service. 

 

For updates, check back by clicking here 

  

  

  

 

http://unitedwaypbc.org/taxes/?fbclid=IwAR2wIwa7UUSZWBvBLjqQ4oKa1bnMOh_W6bggLypos7cGXrJ1EahGg-c_p6c
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